
THE CIVIC MAYOR, CHAIR OF 
COUNCIL BUSINESS AND ALL 
MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL

Chief Executive

Steven Pleasant, Chief Executive
Dukinfield Town Hall, King Street, 
Dukinfield SK16 4LA  

www.tameside.gov.uk
Email: Robert.landon@tameside.gov.uk

Our Ref rl/Council
Ask for Robert Landon
Direct Line 0161 342 2146
Date Date Not Specified

Dear Councillor,

You are hereby summoned to attend an EXTRAORDINARY MEETING of the Tameside 
Metropolitan Borough Council to be held on Tuesday, 25th July, 2017 at 4.00 pm (PLEASE 
NOTE START TIME) in the Jubilee Hall, Dukinfield Town Hall, King Street, Dukinfield, when the 
undermentioned business is to be transacted. 

Yours faithfully,

Steven Pleasant MBE
Chief Executive
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For further information please contact Robert Landon, Head of Democratic Services, or 
0161 342 2146 or robert.landon@tameside.gov.uk, or the officer named in the report.

Item 
No.

AGENDA Page No

1.  FREEDOM OF THE BOROUGH 

That in recognition of his outstanding contribution to England’s historic 
World Cup winning victory in 1966 and in celebration of his childhood 
connections to Tameside, the Council do hereby admit SIR GEOFF 
HURST MBE to be an HONORARY FREEMAN of the said 
Metropolitan Borough pursuant to the provisions of Section 249 of the 
Local Government Act 1972, that being the highest honour which the 
Council has the power to bestow upon him.

2.  HONORARY ALDERMEN 

To recognised the awarding of Honorary Alderwoman status to Margaret 
Downs and Honorary Alderman status to Michael Ballagher and Alan 
Whitehead.

3.  CIVIC MAYOR 

To recognise the election of Councillor Joyce Bowerman as Civic Mayor for 
2017/2018 and the former Civic Mayor, Councillor Philip Fitzpatrick to reflect 
on his year in office.
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